
    

        Notice for Extended Stray Round 

 Subsequent to reduction of the minimum qualifying percentile criteria for NEET PG 

Counseling 2024 vide National Board of Examinations in Medical Sciences Notice dated 25.02.2025, 

fresh applications are invited for admission in MD/MS course in medical colleges situated in 

Himachal Pradesh from 04.03.2025 to 05.03.2025, up to 11:55 PM.   

      The revised percentile criteria are as follows: 

 Minimum  qualifying percentile for all categories is 5(Five) percentile. 

     

 

            Sd/- 

      Controller of Examinations-cum-Member Secretary 

 Prospectus Review Committee & Common/Centralized     

        Counseling Committee (MD/MS) 

       Endst. No. AMRU/(COE)-Admission-80/2024-25- PG(MD/MS)(VOL-I)1656-1666 Dated:03.03.25       

Copy to: 

1. The Director, Medical Education & Research, Himachal Pradesh Shimla-cum-Chairman 

Common/ Centralized Counseling Committee (MD/MS) for information with the request to 

kindly upload the aforesaid notice official website for wide publicity.  

2. The Director of Health services, Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-9 for information and requested to 

upload the same on official website. 

3. The Principal of All Govt./ Private Medical Colleges in H.P. 

4. D.A.  Dealing with AMRU official website with the directions to upload the same in AMRU 

website. 

5. Guard file            

              

      

             Sd/- 

   Controller of Examinations        

 

 

 Atal Medical & Research University, H.P. 
(A State Govt. University) 
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